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Redistribution Committee for the ACT 
Australian Electoral Commission 
 
Dear Sirs 
Please accept this submission for the naming of the new division in the 2017 Redistribution of ACT 
Federal seats. 
 
May I again suggest that the new ACT Federal division is named after Walter Burley Griffin, the 
architect and designer of Canberra? This honour is an obvious and most appropriate choice and 
using a geographical name or similar would be a missed opportunity and a slight to the man for 
whom Canberra owes so much. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Dr Michael Hedger 
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